
July 18, 1994 

Mr. Gale Curtis 
204 Broken Circle Dr. 
Evanston, WY 

82930 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 

21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for your quick response to my letter. Enclosed you will find a money 
order in the amount of $76.95 for one each of the books listed on the order form. I 
can hardly wait to receive them. If it is not too much trouble, I would really 
appreciate it if you would autograph each and every one of them. And, again if it is 
not too much trouble, I would love for you to write a short inscription in at least one 
of the books. I will leave that part up to you. 

I was 11 years old when the President was assassinated, and although I have always 
had an interest in the assassination and the surrounding events, I suppose I was one 
of the typical Americans who had just accepted the fact that the Warren 
Commission had done its job and that's all there was to it. The movie JFK certainly 
changed all of that. Although I am not yet sure how well the events were accurately 
depicted in the movie, I will always be grateful to Oliver Stone for reminding the 
American public of this most tragic of events. At any rate, once I saw the movie, I 
began to collect every book and video that I could find about the assassination. I 
was first exposed to you while viewing one of those videos. Since that time, I have 
been looking for one of the original copies of Whitewash,  but so far I have not been 
able to locate one. If I ever do, you will probably receive it in the mail with another 
request for autograph. 

I received a letter from a good friend and fellow researcher, Dave Hall of Munising, 
Michigan, who explained that he had just received a letter from you. In it, he 
explained that you and Dr. Cyril Wecht are good friends. I was flipping through the 
channels about 3 weeks ago and saw Dr. Wecht being interviewed, but when I 
turned up the volume, I was surprised (and somewhat disappointed) to see that he 
was being questioned not about the evidence concerning the assassination, but 
about possible evidence in the D.J. Simpson case. I know that Dr. Wecht is 
recognized as a leader in his field by his peers, and I'm glad to see him get an 
opportunity to establish his credibility with the general public through this 



exposure. In my opinion, that's the only good thing that will come out of this tragic 

case. 

If you should find yourself swamped with work and not enough bodies to get the job 

done, please accept my offer to help in any way that I can. I don't know much 

about the publishing business or about writing in general, but if you need someone 

to type up part of a manuscript, or transcribe from a tape, or even stuff and mail 

out envelopes, please don't hesitate to call on me. It would be an honor to help 

further the cause of truth. My phone number is listed below. 

work (307) 783-2258 
home (307) 789-1348 

Thank you again for answering my letter in such a timely manner. I am really 

looking forward to receiving these books. 


